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Sharla Dillon - RE: Docket No. 10-00129, Application of Twin Lakes
Communications, Inc. for a State-Issued Certificate of Franchise
Authority

From: Kelly Grams
To: Tally, Sarah
Date: 10/1/2010 9:03 AM

Subject: RE: Docket No. 10-00129, Application of Twin Lakes Communications, Inc. for a
State-Issued Certificate of Franchise Authority
CC: Dillon, Sharla; Malone, Melvin

Ms. Tally,

Thank you for your reply. We look forward to receiving your filing on behalf of Twin Lakes by October 8, 2010.
Should you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (615) 741-2904 x168.

Kelly Cashman Grams

Assistant General Counsel
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
(615) 741-2904 extension 168
kelly.grams@tn.gov

>>> Sarah Tally <stally@millermartin.com> 10/1/2010 7:47 AM >>>
Ms. Grams,

Please accept my apologies for the delay in getting this information to you. Twin Lakes still desires to obtain
a franchise certificate and will have its response to you by the end of next week. Please do not hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Sarah Lodge Tally

Sarah Lodge Tally
Miller & Martin PLLC

1200 One Nashville Place
150 Fourth Avenue, North
Nashville, TN 37219
Phone (615) 744-8432
Fax (615) 744-8612
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